
     
 

                     

 
Tuesday 28th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

PTFA Fundraiser Summer Fun Day - Friday 1st July 2022 from 3pm until 4.30pm 
 

Thank you so much for all of the generous contributions we received for our tombola 
stall – it’s very much appreciated.  
 
Further to my previous newsletter, please find more information below re: the Summer 
Fun Day. 
 

• Any children wishing to attend the ‘Fun Day’ must be accompanied by their 
parents or carers.  

• Children need to be collected from their normal place by parents/carers at 3pm 
and then they can join in the summer fun. 

• There will be various table top games to play and enjoy. 

• There will be stalls on offer selling sweets, juice, hot dogs, teas, coffees etc. with 
prices ranging from 10p to a £1.  

• There will also be a whole host of larger games and activities available for the 
children to enjoy at 50p per activity. We will be selling tokens worth 50p each on 
the day which will enable the children to participate in one of the activities. For 
example, one 50p token will give a child three shots on our penalty shoot out. If 
the child gets one of their shots passed our goalie, they will win a small prize.  

• There will be raffle tickets on sale on the day. The raffle will be drawn at 4.15pm.   

• The larger game activities will be on the field or on the yards, the smaller table 
top activities and stalls will be in the KS1 Hall. 

• Food, drinks and sweets will be available in the KS2 Hall. 
 
This will be a lovely opportunity to spend time with your child in school and to meet 
other families and school staff. This is our first attempt at hosting an event like this so I 
do hope you can come and join in the fun and support St Cuthbert’s in raising some 
much needed extra funds for our lovely school.  
 
Please contact the school if you wish to discuss any of the above or any other matter.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Anne Bullerwell 
Headteacher 
 
 


